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Correngendum to FWALA Guidelines Document 
06/17R  
 
 

 
 

ComReg published today a correction to its FWALA guidelines document 
06/17R. During the revision of these guidelines in 2006 Comreg had 
inadvertently removed text that prohibited FWPMA licence holders from 
applying for a FWALA licence. ComReg has rectified this omission and that 
text has been reinserted into the revised guidelines document 06/17R1.  
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